
 

 

Reception’s trip to Amesbury Library 06/12/21 

Reception had a wonderful time on their first school trip to Amesbury Library this 

morning! It was really interesting to find out so much about what services the library 

provides. We found out that one person is allowed to borrow up to 12 books/audio 

books at one time! 

  

Whilst there, we listened to stories and enjoyed looking and reading books of our own 

choice. We also took part in a treasure hunt which was exciting.  

                          

Our class are already extremely keen readers and this trip helped to support the 

children’s love of books and reading for pleasure. It was so much fun! 

 

We want to thank the wonderful librarians for having us and for giving us such a 

wonderful experience! 


